








W. J. Bair, Ph.D.
Page Four ' October 29, 1979

We at Brookhaven National Laboratory are fully aware of the problems you
faced in preparing the booklet on Eniwetok. 1In the future, we would be happy
to offer whatever assistance we might provide for future educational efforts.

Sincerely yours,

AV>T

Hugh S. Pratt, M.D.
Principal Investigator, Marshall Island Program
Brookhaven National Laboratory

bwa
Enclosures 7

Cc:

Bruce W. Wachholtz, Ph.D. - Environmental Sciences Division, DOE, Washington, D.C.
Victor P. Bond, M.D., Associate Director, Brookhaven National Laboratory, Upton, NY
Jan Naidu, Ph.D., S&EP, Brookhaven National Laboratory, Upton, NY
Charles Meinhold, S&EP, Brookhaven National Laboratory, Upton, NY



S o 272 W
REPQSITORY
COLLECTION -
BOX No. 56 A Od;;éax, /97?
FCLDER W)

DOCUMENT DOES NOT conTAIN ECI

Reviewed h%%ﬂﬁﬁ%%%ate 4//3 ‘j/é;)




